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Beloved Family, 

I love this time of year! It is refresh-

ing to feel just a bit of a chill in the 

early morning air as the oppressive 

summer heat is broken. Then, as 

school gets underway and ministries 

such as AWANA gear up, there are fresh opportunities for 

ministry throughout both our community and church! 

As these opportunities for ministry arise, I wonder: 

will we be dependable to share about our faith in Jesus? 

For those who, for whatever reason, have walked away 

from our church, will we be willing to invite them to re-

connect with their faith and renew their relationship with 

the Lord and our church through a Sunday School group, 

a Growth Group, or some other ministry of our church? 
 

 

 

 

 

ñYou will receive power when the Holy Spirit has 

come on you, and you will be My witnesses.éò  
Acts 1:8 (HCSB) 

 

 

 

Our Savior has promised us that, through the abiding 

presence of the Holy Spirit in us, we are empowered to 

have these conversations, if we will allow ourselves to 

engage in them! And, like the Apostles, Stephen, Philip, 

and others, we can trust that God will use our obedience - 

not our eloquence, influence, or charm - and work in their 

lives as He draws them to Himself. 
 

 

 

 ñJust one thing: Live your life in a manner  

worthy of the gospel of Christ.é Standing  

firm in one spirit, with one mind, working side  

by side for the faith that comes from the gospel.ò 

Philippians 1:27 (HCSB) 
 

 

 

 

Maybe youôve really tried to have these conversations 

with folks, but you just canôt seem to get the words out. 

Maybe the thought of having that kind of a conversation 

just scares you to death, and you hate that. Listen: I want 

you to know that you are not the only person who has felt 

that way. In fact, in the Church Health Dialogues we had 

back in April of 2010, many of you told me that sharing 
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our faith was something that our church hasnôt done very 

well for a long time. Beloved Family, it can get better! 

I want to invite all of you to join me in a new Growth 

Group: Engaging My Judea. Beginning on Wednesday, 

Oct. 3, we will nurture our spiritual 

growth together as we learn to trust 

Godôs Empowering Presence as He 

works through us to accomplish the 

things He desires to do in Douglass. 

 Agape, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Pastor Voyt Lynn 


